
 

 

                                            

                                                                                 

 

 

City of Hermosa Beach 

 Civic Center, 1315 Valley Drive, Hermosa Beach, CA  90254-3885 

 
 

  
February 22, 2023 
 
 
Mr. Denny Schneider, Chairman  
LAX/Community Noise Roundtable 
1 World Way, P.O. Box 92216 
Los Angeles, CA 90045 
 
Re:  City of Hermosa Beach Appointments 
       Los Angeles International Airport Community Noise Roundtable 
 
Dear Chair Schneider: 
 
On behalf of the City Council of the City of Hermosa Beach, I would like to thank you for 
your continued leadership on the Los Angeles International Airports (LAX) Community 
Noise Roundtable, and for your organization’s efforts to bring about equitable noise 
impact reduction of aircraft operations throughout the region. As one of several 
communities that are impacted by LAX operations, our City Council believes there is value 
in continuing to have a seat at the table.  
 
Former Hermosa Beach Councilmembers Stacey Armato and Mary Campbell served as 
Delegate and Alternate to the Roundtable, respectively, since November 13, 2018. At its 
December 13, 2022 meeting, the Hermosa Beach City Council appointed Councilmember 
Dean Francois as the new Delegate and Councilmember Mike Detoy as the new 
Alternate. As the Alternate, Councilmember Detoy is empowered to speak and/or vote 
for the City of Hermosa Beach in the event that the Delegate is unable to attend. 
 
We ask that you please add these names to your committee roster, and include them in 
any future notifications as appropriate. Should you have any follow-up questions, please 
contact Hermosa Beach Executive Assistant to the City Manager and City Council, Ann 
Yang at anny@hermosabeach.gov or 310-750-3605.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Suja Lowenthal, DPPD 
City Manager 

mailto:anny@hermosabeach.gov
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City Delegate: 
 
Dean Francois 
Councilmember 
(310) 938-2191 
dfrancois@hermosabeach.gov 
 
 
City Alternate: 
 
Mike Detoy 
Councilmember 
(626) 437-7089 
mdetoy@hermosabeach.gov  
 
 
City Staff Contact: 
 
Ann Yang, Executive Assistant 
Office of the City Manager and City Council 
(310) 750-3605 
anny@hermosabeach.gov  
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